
 

 

Ref. No. DAV-6/Internal/2024-2025/006          Date: 16-04-2024 
 

NOTICE  

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

This is to inform you that on account of RAM NAVMI, School will remain closed on 17-04-2024 

(Wednesday).  

Admission Counter will remain open tomorrow from 09:00 am to 12:30 pm.   

Those who wish to take admission to Class XI may come to School as per the above mentioned time. 

 

With thanks, 

 

 


